Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Division of Early Learning
The Division of Early Learning announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: September 27 and 28, 2022.

PLACE: Tallahassee, FL. This meeting has been cancelled due to imminent weather.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Division of Early Learning workgroup meeting is being cancelled. This meeting will be rescheduled at a later time.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: This meeting has been cancelled and will be rescheduled at a later time.
